
Support Our Band Scholarship Fund 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As members of the [High School Name] Band, we are 

dedicated to not only making beautiful music but also to ensuring that every talented student has 

the opportunity to pursue their passion for music. 

We are reaching out to seek your support for our upcoming fundraising campaign aimed at 

raising scholarship funds for deserving students in our band program. The costs of instruments, 

uniforms, and lessons can be a barrier for many aspiring musicians. 

Your generosity can help us ensure that every student, regardless of their financial situation, can 

participate in the band and continue to develop their musical talents. We are aiming to raise 

[specific amount] by [specific date] and would greatly appreciate any contribution you can make. 

Donations can be made by [instructions for making a donation]. All contributions are tax-

deductible and will directly support our scholarship fund. 

Thank you for considering our request and for your ongoing support of the arts in our 

community. Together, we can make a difference in the lives of our young musicians. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title or Role in the Band] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


